

## Minutes of Foreign Tour Committee Meeting held on May 24, 2022

The Foreign Tour Committee on approving financial grant for faculty and students met on May 24, 2022 at 11.00 am in the Director's Chamber to consider the applications of 1 faculty member and 1 student. The committee discussed each of the application based on acceptance for oral/poster, submission of full paper, records of award of grant of Institute's fund in the past, length of service and distribution of available of funds evenly in the financial year 2022-23.

The following members attended the meeting:

- 1. Prof. K.S. James
- 2. Prof. R.B. Bhagat
- 3. Prof. Sayeed Unisa
- 4. Prof. S.K. Singh
- 5. Prof. H. Lhungdim
- 6. Prof. S.K. Mohanty

Prof. T.V. Sekher could not attend the meeting. Since Prof. D.A. Nagdeve was an applicant, he was not part of this meeting.

After taking into account the guidelines approved by the Seventy-fourth Executive Council on October 6, 1997, the Committee recommends for the grant of fund to Prof. Nagdeve for presenting a paper entitled "Family Planning Differentials among Religious Groups in India" in the Oxford Symposium on Religious Studies, The Queen's college, University of Oxford to be held at United Kingdom, England during August 8-10, 2022

The Committee instructed Ms. Ratna Patel to submit the application in the 'Proforma for travel grant to IIPS Ph.D. students' along with the requisite enclosures. The Committee decided to grant the grant financial assistance to Ms. Ratna Patel if all the requisite documents are submitted and are as per the provisions of the Institute.

Committee Members:

Prof. K.S. James

Prof. R.B. Bhagat

Prof. Sayeed Unisa

Prof. S.K. Singh

Prof. H. Lhungdim

Prof. S.K. Mohanty



No. IIPS/DIR/Abroad/**259** /2022 Dated: May 25, 2022

## Dear Prof. Nagdeve,

0

I am pleased to note that you would be presenting a paper entitled "Family Planning Differentials among Religious Groups in India" in the Oxford Symposium on Religious Studies, The Queen's college, University of Oxford to be held at United Kingdom, England during August 8-10, 2022.

Your request for financial support to attend the Oxford Symposium on Religious Studies, The Queen's college, University of Oxford to be held at United Kingdom, England during August 8-10, 2022 was considered by the Foreign Tour committee. The committee has approved your request for full funding, as per provisions of the Institute.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

(**Prof. K.S. James**) Director & Sr. Professor

Prof. D.A. Nagdeve Professor & Head,

Dept. of Fertility & Social Demography

I.I.P.S. Mumbai.

Cary to AFO - Boundary